

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dačić received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of the United Arab Emirates, H.E. Juma Rashid Saif Al Dhaher.

Minister Dačić thanked Ambassador Al Dhaher for his efforts in promoting bilateral relations between the two countries.

Both sides noted that the cooperation was developing in various areas, including political and economic as well as the implementation of major projects like Belgrade Waterfront, etc.

An expectation was expressed at the meeting that our side would soon appoint a Co-Chair of the Joint Committee for Bilateral Cooperation as well as the Ambassador to the United Arab Emirates.